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From: Vermont Agency of Transportation <do-not-reply@vtransprojects.com>
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 1:31 PM
Subject: Project Updates for the Burlington-Winooski Bridge

Project Update 

DATE: January 19, 2024 

PUBLIC MEETING REMINDER and LINK FOR VIRTUAL ATTENDANCE 

We hope you can attend the public meeting on Tuesday, January 23, 2024, from 6:30 PM to 
8:30 PM at the Winooski School District Performing Arts Center. Join us in-person or virtually. 
If you plan to attend the meeting virtually, please use the link found here. You are welcome to 
attend the meeting anonymously or if you sign-in (using prompts in the link) you can ask 
questions and participate. 

When: 
Tuesday, January 23, 2024 

6:30 PM to 8:30 PM 

Where: 
Winooski School District Performing Arts Center 

60 Normand Street 
Winooski, VT 05404

CONTACT US: 

If you need immediate assistance, please email Jennifer Zorn at jzorn@hntb.com. Or please 
submit a comment to the project team using the project website. 

To learn about the Exit 16 DDI Project and Main Street Revitalization Project, please see the 
links below. 
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To learn more about this project, please visit the project website 

 

 

 
 

If you would like to unsubscribe please click here. 

 


